
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

August 23, 2024 

 

 

Village of Gold River 

PO Box 610 

Gold River, BC  V0P 1G0 

 
 

Sent by email to:  info@goldriver.ca  

 

Dear: Mr. Mayor 

 

This a request for the Mayor of Gold River , to attend the Remembrance Day Ceremonies in 

Gold River and participate in the Remembrance Day Parade. 

Ceremonies are scheduled as follows: 

 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2024 

 SERVICES AT ST. PETERS CHURCH 

 MARCH TO LEGION PARKING LOT FROM ST PETERS CHURCH 

 CEREMONIES AT CENOTAPH 

 COMMUNITY LUNCHEON IN THE LEGION LOUNGE 

 

 

A reply to our request at your earliest convenience would be appreciated. 

 

Yours Truly 

 

 

 

Lynda Mifflin 

President 

Royal Canadian Legion, Branch No. 270 

 

Royal Canadian Legion #270 

Box 318, Gold River, BC V0P 1G0 
 
Tel: 250-283-2516 
Fax: 250-283-2516 
 

email: goldriver270@gmail.com 

mailto:admin@legionbcyukon.ca

